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Ref: 17.PA0046  
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
further Board meeting held on 30th May, 2016.  At this meeting the reporting 
inspector presented an overview of the case to the Board. 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
further Board meeting held on 22nd June 2017.   

The Board decided, by a majority vote of 3:1, and generally in accordance 
with the recommendation of the reporting inspector, to refuse permission for 
the reasons and considerations as set out on the attached copy of the draft 
Order.  

 
DETERMINATION OF COSTS 

 
No cost claims have been made by any of the parties. 
  
The Board determined costs to be paid by the applicant as follows: 

To ABP:      €5,102 
 

 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: June 23rd , 2017 
   Conall Boland 
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